
 

To all new Undergraduate Students 
School of Biosciences Malaysia  
Campus 

14 September 2018 

Congratulations on securing a place at the University of Nottingham’s School of Biosciences 
Malaysia Campus. I am sure that you will enjoy life at the Semenyih Campus where you will be 
joining a community of motivated and supportive students with staff committed to providing a first 
class learning and teaching environment. I hope that you will soon start to reap the benefits of 
working in an environment at the cutting edge of fundamental and applied aspects of the biological 
and physical sciences. 

The School at the Semenyih Campus is part of the School of Biosciences based at the University of 
Nottingham in the UK and there are close research and teaching links between the campuses. Some 
students complete their second year of study at Nottingham in the UK through our mobility 
programme. 

Further information about services and facilities on the campus will be available on your arrival. 

I hope you have a very enjoyable and intellectually stimulating time with us and I look forward to 
meeting you. 

In the meantime, if you have any questions, please contact: 

Ms. Kamarul Bariah Usoff 

Faculty of Science 

Taught Administrator 

The University of Nottingham Malaysia Campus 

Jalan Broga, 43500 Semenyih 

Selangor, Malaysia. 

Bariah.Usoff@nottingham.edu.my  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Winnie Yap 
 
Dr. Winnie Yap Soo Ping 
Head of School of Biosciences 
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